

September 5, 1979

Dr. Joseph M. Hendrie Chairman Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Hendrie

the establishment of an Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO).

The status of the plan for the Institute will be discussed by Bill Lee (Duke Power), Chairman of the INPO Steering Committee, at the September 6th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards.

Sincerely,

7 455

Robert L. Loftness

Director, Washington Office

RLL:qds

Attachment



7909250302

1024 314